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Notification to Chemical Product Suppliers 

Chemical Transporters & 
Waste Transporters 

 

Business Name:   

Business Address:   

Address Line 2:   

 

This business is located in a Wellfield Protection Area. That means that the underground water in 
this area is a source of drinking water for people in Marion County. Improper use, storage, or 
disposal of chemicals can contaminate the ground water and make it unsafe to use. It is important 
for those who supply and transport chemical products or wastes to or from this facility take 
special care during their work activities.  The following restrictions shall apply: 

 

1. Delivery and transport workers must have training in the proper handling of the chemical 
products they are moving around, and must know how to clean up any spills that occur. 
 

2. Liquids and solids that could contaminate ground water must be transported in tightly-
closed, properly labeled, leak-proof containers. 
 

3. Proper unloading and loading procedures must be followed, as these are the most likely 
times for accidental spills or releases. 
 

4. If a spill does occur, the transporter must follow the established spill cleanup procedures 
for the facility, and must notify the appropriate state and local agencies. 
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